
From: Danny Varat
To: Margie Bright MatthewsMargieBrightMatthews@scsenate.gov

Date: 3/26/2017 2:00:53 PM
Subject: S. 217

Dear Madam Chair, Lieutenant Governor Bryant would appreciate the opportunity to testify at your 
subcommittee hearing on S. 217, this coming Thursday at 9:30am. May he, as lead sponsor, offer some 
remarks at the opening of the hearing? Thank you very much,

Danny 
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